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Planning LRB

Planning Application P /19/1545

Referring to your letter PLRB/NOR/CL|2O/001, dated 6th March concerning a Notice of Review to
the above referenced Planning Application we would reply in the following manner.

Our original objections lodged against Planning Application Phg/1545 still stand unaltered and we trust
that you will take account of these comments in your upcoming Planning Review.

Regards

Kerstin and David Herriott
4 Howacre, Lanark ML117PL


